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The regular meeting of the Palmyra R-1 Board of Education was held on Tuesday, 
December 10, 2019, at 7:30 p.m. in the office of the Board of Education at 1703 South 
Main, Palmyra, Missouri. 
 
The building principals gave their monthly building reports. 
 
Kirt Malone reported on the recent board retreat/work session that took place on 
Saturday, December 7, 2019. Mr. Roger Kurtz, retired Executive Director of Missouri 
Association of School Administrators (MASA), facilitated the work session. The Board 
reviewed progress on annual goals that are a part of the District Comprehensive 
School Improvement Plan (CSIP). It was the overall consensus of everyone involved 
that the time was very beneficial to the board and administration. 
 
Pride graduation is set for Sunday, January 12, 2020, at 3:00 in the Palmyra High 
School cafeteria. 
 
In new business, Mr. John Hume, Band Director, discussed the need for new high 
school Band uniforms with the board. The current uniforms were purchased in 1995 
and are deteriorating to the point where many are beyond repair. A replacement 
uniform was modeled for the board. 
 
In other new business, the Board approved the application from Amy Bryan to submit 
for the Missouri School Board Association Belcher Scholarship. 
 
In old business, the board agreed to hire Klingner’s and Associates to design the 
remaining facilities at the high school track and field. 
 
In other regular business, the Board accepted the resignation of Linda Raney, District 
Bookkeeper, due to retirement, effective June 30, 2020. 
 
The board also accepted the resignation of Jill Arch, as Varsity Girls Softball Coach. 
 
The board approved the updated sub list as presented. 
 


